
Lilium Initiative is now a 

non-profit organization. 
Through a fiscal partnership with the Sonoma 

County Herb Association, your donations 

to l ilium arc now tax-deductible! Please visit 

the SCHA website to learn more about t1cir 

twenty years of great work supporting the 

sustainable cultivation of herbs. 

https://www.sonomaherbs.org
https://springwind.com/pages/asian-herbs-grown-in-the-us-1


https://theheirloomexpo.com
https://eco-farm.org/conference
https://liliuminitiative.org/join-us
https://liliuminitiative.org/join-us
mailto:info@liliuminitiative.org
https://liliuminitiative.org



